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You are helping to teach the next 
generation to give back. 

Lives YOU have touched

Front Row L to R: Angela Hampton, Samantha Calhoun, 
Raegan Richardson, Anna Godfrey, Reagan Wade-Swift, Alex Campbell
Back Row L to R: Jamie Keener, Jarrod Gottbrath, Kylie Brown, 
Cora Saunders, Aiden Minton, Lydia Minton 
Absent:  Chloe Woodring

The Washington County Youth 
Foundation is off to a great 
start, thanks to your help!
Since 2001, donors like you have been able to support 
the Washington County Youth Foundation.  These kids 
work hard, learn about giving back and have a little bit 
of fun along the way.  Last year they performed over 
400 hours of community service.  This year is look-
ing to be a banner year with a large variety of service 
projects.  
Have you ever wondered why kids would volunteer to 
give back, especially when the meetings are on Sun-
days?  Well, let’s hear from our 2018-2019 officers:

 I joined the Washington County Commu-
nity Foundation because it has a reputation 
of great community service opportunities. I 
also wanted to be part of an organization that 
helps develop skills for the future, and sup-
ports kids financially to further their educa-
tion beyond high school. 
– Anna Godfrey, President

 “I joined the Washington County Youth 
Foundation because I wanted to be an ex-
ample throughout the school and the com-
munity. I wanted to help and be part of as 
many activities and volunteer opportunity as 
I could, to better our community and make a 
difference!”
- Raegan Richardson, Vice President

 “I like being in the Youth Foundation be-
cause there are so many great opportunities 
to help the community.” 
– Reagan Wade-Swift, Secretary 

We have great kids in our community.  Next time you see 
one of them, be sure to thank them for giving back!



In memory of Randy Johnson
Maurice and Judy Johnson

In memory of Johnny Elrod
Jack and Kathryn Sullivan
SHS Class of 1968 
Tri-Kappa
Brian and Mary Beth Rosenbaum

In memory of Ben Weathers
Chuck and Jackie Demlow

In memory of Doti Geralde
Chuck and Jackie Demlow

In memory of Charles Erwin Mull
Perry and Dorothy Fleenor

In memory of Christie Collins
BSE Staff

In memory of Christina Lashbrooks
BSE Staff
Joe and Beth Smith
JD and Lindsey Wade-Swift

In memory of EE Martin
Dan and Karen Davis
Gary and Sylvia Graves
Marvin and Sandy Clark
Walter Grimes
Carolyn Grossman
Doris and John Lyon
Luella Purkhiser
Tracy Purkhiser Family
Morris and Joanne Hudson
Burl and Carmelita Jean
Trent and Katherine Fisher
Bill and Tanya Dustin
Scott and Rebecca Etzler

In memory of Wib Rose
Trent and Katherine Fisher
Bill and Tanya Dustin
Vence and Karen Gay
Mae Richardson
Mark Richardson
Rick and Jo Ann Richardson
Jim Richardson
Jody and Karen Smedley
Norman and Dixie Souder

In memory of Victor Rudder
Norman and Dixie Souder

In memory of Lillie Bussey
Rick and Jo Ann Richardson
Mae Richardson
Mark Richardson
Jim Richardson

In memory of Kim Naugle
Richard and Marcia Grassmyer

In memory of Lonnie Winslow
Richard and Marcia Grassmyer
Scott and Rebecca Etzler

In memory of Edgar and Elinor 
DeJean
Scott and Rebecca Etzler

In memory of JB Thompson
Scott and Rebecca Etzler

In memory of Sambo Mull
Scott and Rebecca Etzler

In memory of Sue Hobbs
Scott and Rebecca Etzler

In memory of Donnie Brough
Scott and Rebecca Etzler

In memory of Wade Stephenson
Bruce and Jane Stephenson

In memory of Danny Jackson
Bruce and Jane Stephenson

In memory of Ruby Jackson
Bruce and Jane Stephenson

In memory of Martha Trueblood
Victor and Mary Dufour

In memory of Mildred Miller
Keith and Sarah Luse

In memory of Nathan Deaton
Reta and Donnie Haub

In memory of Pam Burns
Teresa and Cooper Draper
Paul and Belinda Denny	

In memory of Pat Fisher
Stephen Fisher
First Insurance Group

In memory of Ron Clark
Norman and Dixie Souder
John  and Paula Jones
Donnie and Reta Haub
Jody and Karen Smedley

In memory of Greg Philpott
Jody and Karen Smedley

In memory of George and Janet 
Richardson
Richard and Marcia Grassmyer

In memory of Donna LaFollette
Richard and Marcia Grassmyer

In memory of Maggie Hamilton
Janet Bowling and David Sebastian

In memory of James Young
Judy Zink
James Thixton and Kathy Williams

Steven and Paulette Wilske
Yvonne Maxey and Ronnie Schmidt
Brian and Mary Beth Rosenbaum
Tracy Purkhiser Family
Donnie and Reta Haub

In memory of Susan Talbert
Tanya Buxton
Scott and Rebecca Etzler	

In memory of Tom Dyer
Scott and Rebecca Etzler

In memory of Matt Pendley
BSE Staff

In memory of John McBride
Gary and Sylvia Graves

In memory of Jerry Roberts
Brian and Mary Beth Rosenbaum

In memory of Jane Skillen
Steve and Maggie Hoernemann
Kevin Ludwig

In memory of Jim Tullis
Bill Reister and Marji Morris

In memory of Joyce Morris
David and Theresa Gottbrath
Bill and Tanya Dustin
JD and Lindsey Wade-Swift
Judy Zink
Todd and Eileen Burrous
Darrell and Ronda Peetz
Larry and Carolyn Weatherman
Larry Harrison
Rick and Jo Ann Richardson
Mae Richardson
Jim Richardson
Mark Richardson

We love them.  We miss them.  We grieve them.  And so, we live our lives to make them proud.  
Memorials for third quarter 2018

1. Make a larger gift to set up a Donor Advised Fund  
    from which annual gifts can be made over 2 to 3 years.  
2. Make an outright gift of appreciated assets 
3. Gift from pre-tax assets by making an IRA Rollover gift.  
4. Fund a Charitable Gift Annuity or Charitable Remainder Trust. 

LOWER YOUR 

Taxes
with the New 

Tax Law

1. 	 Make a larger gift to set up a Donor Advised Fund from 
	 which annual gifts can be made over 2 to 3 years.
2. 	 Make an outright gift of appreciated assets and avoid Capitol Gains Tax.
3. 	 Gift from pre-tax assets by making an IRA Rollover gift, 
	 if you are 70% or older.
4. 	 Fund a Charitable Gift Annuity or Charitable Remainder Trust, 
	 and receive income for life. 



Honorariums for the third quarter of 2018

In honor of Chip and Teresa Pfau
John and Paula Jones
Gene and Judy Hedrick
In honor of Grace Terrell
Butch and Anne Terrell
Todd and Beth Armstrong
In honor of Judy Johnson
Bill and Tanya Dustin

In honor of Lindsey Wade-Swift
Bill and Tanya Dustin
Jason and Sesley Wade
In honor of Marvin and Sandy Clark
Dominic and Melanie Day
In honor of the 25th 
anniversary of WCCF
David and Carolyn Beck

In honor of Tom, Joy, 
Beth, and Anna Godfrey
Greg and Cindy McCurdy
In honor of Warren Stewart 
on his birthday
Maxine Stewart

Honor One, Help Many.  

Not Pictured: John Tackett, Mary Payne, 
Charles & Ada Williams, Mary Ruby Fleenor
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Jim Brown

Johnny Elrod

William Clarence &
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Drabek

Glen & Madge
Day

Edgar & Elinor
DeJean

Frank & Jo
Cole

Ken Collins

John Elliott Joseph & 
Joanna Gili

John D. FultzAmzel & Knofel
Fortner

Bob & Helen
Gill

Max & Phyllis
Hinkle

Howard & Juanita
Hinkle

Bailey Hamilton

Bob & Evelyn
Holler

Ralph & Faye
Mahuron

Randy
Johnson

Albert & Manda
Huff

Jack & Carol
Mahuron

Robert & Clarice
Morris

Audrey Mounts

Raymond & Alma
Motsinger

Greg McCurdy

Morris & Marty
Rosenbaum

Corkey Smedley Billy Stonecipher Jason WadeLarry Stephenson Anne TerrellJinny Scifres

All these people have funds with the Washington County 
      Community Foundation that give scholarships.
This year they will have a combined impact of  $130,873.46 in scholarships for students from the community.  

Imagine being able to help others obtain a college degree, year after year…. FOREVER.

This Year They Are Giving Over $130,873.46

Prof. William Yarber

Warren & 
Maxine Stewart

For more information about creating 
YOUR legacy for our community, 
contact the Washington County 

Community Foundation.

$130,800



“Leaving a legacy is like planting a tree that will provide shade for future generations.” 

Don and Mary Hacker
Norman and Dixie Souder
Jeff and Kim Souder
Bob and Cheryl Drumm
David and Theresa Gottbrath
Tom and Kim Scifres
Malvina Deaton
William Fox and Sharon El-
liott-Fox
Gene and Judy Hedrick
Burl and Carmelita Jean
Kaden and Christy Karmire
LaGene Jewelers, Inc.
Todd and Angie Motsinger
John and Joan Stingel
David and Sherri Hoar
Fred and Debbie Mildenburger
Jamie and Melissa Richardson

James and Diana Apple
De Davis
Dawalt Funeral Homes
Dominic and Melanie Day
Barbara Fisher
Duane and Lana Hamilton
Henry Hudson
Bud and Cathy Huey
Steven and Paula Johnson
Wes and Lynn Jones
Doug and Susan Katt
Leader Publishing Company
Marvin and Mignon Marshall
David and Vivian Morris
Mike and Nina Motsinger
Kevin and Anne O’Connell
Sharon Purlee
James and Patricia Ritz

Rutherford and Rutherford
Frank and Pat Sullivan
Tele-Media Solutions
John Tonnis
Jason and Carole Clodfelter
PNC Bank
Jason and Laura Temple
Byron and Ruth E Fagg
Danny and Carol Walton
Greg and Cindy McCurdy
Steve and Garilou Crane
Eddie Gilstrap Motors
Tom and Leah Fihe
Ralph and Doris Fordyce
Gloria Gordon
Greg Hopkins
Morris and Melinda Hypes
Jerry and Judy Myers

Robert and Robin Myers
June Rudder
Saralee Shields
Sharon Smedley
Bill and Terri Suvak
Jody and Karen Smedley
Marcia Walker
Bill and Jean Evans
GKN Sinter Metals
Walter Bridgewater
Ron and Pam Haendiges
John and Rosanne Quatroke
Bill Reister and Marji Morris
Eric and Allison Zink
Justin and Autumn Hall

Membership Dues for the third quarter, 2018

Our Members Rock!


